From: Penny Deans [N

Sent: 29 January 2024 06:24
To: Planning; Jaspreet Chana
Subject: Fully opening shopfront at 7 Neal's Yard

Hi there, hope you are well.

| am a Camden resident and | would like to object to the application for a fully opening shopfront at 7 Neals Yard
(2023/4836/P).

My understanding is a fully opening metal shopfront is against Camden policy in the first place. It will be very noisy
for residents.

Thank you.

Best,
Penny



